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From, 15.07.2024
The Senior Principal,

Velammal Vidyalaya

Bodhi Campus,

Anuppanadi,

Madurai —625009.

To,
The Dean
Velammal Medical College Hospital and Research Institute,

Anuppanadi, Madurai - 625009.

Respected Madam,

We appreciate the Department of Biochemistry, VMCH &Rl for conducting Extension activity on
title “Children’s Health and Nutrition Workshop: Promoting Balanced Diets and Wellness” on
24.05.2024 at VELAMMAL BODHI CAMPUS. We congratulate the organizing team of facuities
graduates and first year MBBS students. Also, we look forward for further Health Awareness
Activity in future for our school students.

Thanking you,

Yours in Education
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PRINCIPAL
VELAMMAL VIDYALAYA
ANUPPANADI
MADURAI - 625 009

wyelammal Village”, Madural-Tuticorin Ring Road, Anuppanadi, Madural - 825 009.
Phone :0452 - 2698555, 2698942, 2697555, 2698941.
E-mail: velammalcbse.madural@gmall.com Webslte : www.velammalvidyalayamadural.com




VELAMMAL VIDYALAYA, VIRAGANOOR

MADURAI.

Date: 07.03.2024

From:

The Senior Principal,
Velammal Vidyalaya,
Viraganoor,
Madurai.

To

The Head of the Department,
Department of Community Medicine,
Velammal Medical College Hospital and
Research Institute.

Anuppanadi, Madurai

Respected Sir,

The hand hygiene awareness program organized your department doctor’s

interns and MBBS students on 28 02.2024, 11.00am to 12.00noon was useful for Class

VI to VIII students.
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FIRST GARMENT MFG CO (1) PVT LTD

(A Unit of Ammayapper Group)

No. 4/135, Aruppukottai Main Road, Valayankulam, Madurai - 625 022. Tamil Nadu, India.
TEL : 91- 452 - 2690791, 2690792 FAX: 91- 452 - 2690601

E-mall: fgmaccounts@gme.n —— GSTIN: 33AAACF1447M12Q

08/04/2024

To Whomsocver It May Concern

This is to certify that we, First Garment Manufacturing Co (I) Pvt Ltd, sincerely appreciate and
acknowledge the efforts of the Department of Community Medicine at Velammal Medical
College Hospital for their outstanding commitment in regularly conducting occupational health

camps throughout the year across our various units.

These health camps have provided invaluable support to our employees, greatly contributing
to their overall well-being and enhancing their productivity. The dedication and expertise of
your team have made a positive impact on our workforce, ensuring a healthier work

environment for all.

We are grateful for this commendable initiative and hope that this beneficial collaboration will

continue and grow in the years to come.




